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18th September 2023 
Young Voices School Choir – O2 Arena – Monday 29th January 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As a member of our school choir, your child has the exciting opportunity to take part in the ‘Young Voices 
School Choir’. This is an event held in the O2 Arena in London, where school choirs from across the country 
get together to perform 10 songs that they have been practising at school. The date of our performance 
will be on Monday 29th January. 
 
We will travel to London by coach, leaving from Clenchwarton Primary School at 8:45am. Schools will 
register at the venue at 12:45pm and we will spend time rehearsing in the afternoon ready for the big 
performance from 7pm to 8:45pm. A more precise itinerary will be sent to you shortly before the event. 
 
Each child is welcome to take up to 2 adults with them to watch the performance. Adults will need to 
purchase a ticket to watch the performance (£25) and will need to pay for their seat on the coach (this will 
be around £25, but could be more; we can be more specific about the price once we know how many 
adults are travelling with us). 
 
Children will also need a T-shirt for the event (£15 each) – you can order these via the google form 
mentioned below. Children do not need to buy a ticket for the event, but will need to pay £25 for the coach 
travel. 
 
To summarise, the inclusive prices will be approximately £50 for an accompanying adult and £40 per 
performing pupil. All payments will be via ParentPay (we will confirm once payments go live). 
 
We will aim to depart the O2 Arena at 9:15pm and should arrive back at school at approximately 12:25am 
on the Tuesday morning. 
 
Please complete the google form (sent by email and text) to let us know whether your child wishes to take 
part, and to place an order for tickets and t-shirts. The form will close on Friday 22nd September 2023. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss Welch & Miss Webb 
Year 2 Class Teacher & Year 6 Class Teacher 

http://www.clenchwartonprimary.co.uk/

